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Date: March 26, 2019 

Product Change Notice 

Notice: #032619 

Change to Pin Radius for Maxi, Mini and Micro Package Modules

To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated by our 
notification to you of the following change. 

Description:  
The following change impacts all Maxi, Mini and Micro package modules.  A tooling change that was required 
to manufacture pins for these modules has resulted in a slight increase to the radius on the top of the pin. This 
slight change to the form of the pin does not impact fit or function and should allow for easier insertion of the pins 
into sockets and printed circuit boards. 

The dimension differences in inches and millimeters are as follows:

Products Affected: 
All Maxi, Mini, and Micro DC-DC Bricks, FIAM, MicroRAM, ARM, ENMod, FARM and M-FIAM modules.

Schedule / Date codes: 
This change is effective immediately.  

Data sheets for all affected products will be updated by April 30th, 2019. 

Actions Required: 
Customers should review data sheets for specification changes, and contact applications with any questions. 

Technical Contact: 
Applications Engineering 
Vicor Corporation 
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA 01810 
apps@vicorpower.com 




